Hi folks!  Thank you again to all the parents who helped out at last week's set-up and who have volunteered to assist during the upcoming fair and take down starting next week.  However, we still need your help!
This site has the final list for student assignments.  Please note, EVERY STUDENT HAS BEEN SIGNED UP FOR TWO GARBAGE DUTIES AND SET-UP OR TAKE DOWN!  Please make sure your students are at St. Leo's for their appropriate 3 slots!
1.  If a student did not make set-up, they have been signed up for take down.
2.  If a student has to swap out Garbage Duty, they need to swap with someone else and both students/parents need to send an e-mail to me to make the switch.
3.  We desperately need parent volunteers!  If a parent volunteers for Friday/Saturday DISHWASHING (any shift, see shifts with asterisk* below) while their student is on garbage duty, the students will NOT have to do any additional shifts (no Take Down, no weekday garbage duty).
Specifically, we need the following: (In order of greatest need):
Saturday, 9/5 - 10:00 PM - 12:30 PM
Parent Duty - have 1, need 2 more
Dish Duty* - have ZERO, need 3 more
Saturday, 9/5 - 6:30 PM - 10:00 PM
Parent Duty - have 1, need 2 more
Dish Duty* - have 1, need 2 more 
Saturday, 9/5 - 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm - Dish Duty* - have ZERO, need 3 more
Friday, 9/4 - 9:00 PM - 11:30 PM
Parent Duty - have ZERO, need 3 more
Dish Duty* - have ZERO, need 3 more
Wednesday, 9/2 - 9:00 PM - 11:30 PM - Parent Duty - have ZERO, need 2 more
Wednesday, 9/2 - 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM - Dish Duty - have ZERO, need 2 more
Also need: (but have some coverage):
Tuesday, 9/1 - 6:30 PM  - 9:00 PM, Dish Duty - 1 needed
Tuesday, 9/1 - 9:00 PM  - 11:30 PM, Dish Duty - 1 needed
Wednesday, 9/2 - 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM, Parent Duty - 1 needed
Wednesday, 9/2 - 9:00 PM  - 11:30 PM, Dish Duty - 1 needed
Thursday, 9/3 - 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM
Parent Duty, 1 needed
Dish Duty, 1 needed
Thursday, 9/3 - 9:00 PM  - 11:30 PM, Dish Duty - 1 needed
Friday, 9/4 - 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM
Parent Duty - 1 needed
Dish Duty* - 1 needed
Our sponsors at St. Leo's are former band parents from Stamford High School, but they have provided the Westhill High School with this opportunity due to our proximity and our good work during past fairs.  I have been told, directly from Stamford's band parents that Stamford High's Band would LOVE to have this type of fundraising opportunity so it is CRITICAL that the WHS Band community continue to do a great job at helping and exceeding the expectations of the St. Leo's organizers so they no reason to consider giving Stamford High a chance to work for this donation instead of WHS!!! Remember, St. Leo's is our single largest donor to the band program and funds from this program have offset the registration fee.  We could use your help or donated funds to offset the registration fees.  Thank you!
